Mr. Alan Martin Planner III/Secretary Urban Design Commission Madison Municipal Building, St. LL-100 215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Madison, WI 53701

Subject: MSCR Elements Welcome Center, 5025 Sudbury Way, Madison, WI 53714

Dear Mr. Martin,

Please let this letter serve as Landlord approval for the construction of the proposed Challenge Course Welcome Center near the Madison Metropolitan School District (MMSD) Ropes Course on the Kennedy Elementary School property. The Madison Metropolitan School District, as owner of the subject property, is in support of the above reference project.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely

Michael G. Barry

Assistant Superintendent of Business Services

Madison Metropolitan School District

CC:

Lucy Chaffin, MSCR Exec. Director

Rick Hopke, Assistant Director of Building Services, MMSD